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Dear Parents,
“Greetings from IIS Family”

Kindly be informed the School is providing an Opportunity for all the Board Student’s Parents
to attend the Model 1 Open House which is scheduled for Grade X & XII AY 2024-25 as per
the details given below:

Date Grade Time

20" December 2024 (Friday) X & XII 5.30 pm — 7.30 pm

The Highlights of the Open House are as under

e The Open House interaction will take place at the school campus at a scheduled time
between 5.30 pm —7.30 pm. It is an important platform for the parents before the CBSE
board exams and will be effective for sharing Model 1 Results, addressing concerns and
helping students perform their best by proving expert advise on Board Exam preparation
by respective Class and Subject Teachers.

e HODs can offer insights to the parents how their wards performed in various subjects,
emphasizing areas where improvement is needed.

e All the Grade X parents are advised to attend the Open House as your ward’s
promotion and Model Exam results are very important for their transition to Grade XI.
Parents’ involvement, support and cooperation are highly required on this matter.

e All Parents of Grade X and XII are requested to clear their wards outstanding fees at
the earliest through the Online payment or directly visiting the School Office.

Thank you for your cooperation & understanding.

Stay safe and healthy!
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